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  Permanent Mission of the Plurinational State of Bolivia to the 
United Nations 
 
 

MBNU/ONU/093/09 
 

 The Permanent Mission of the Plurinational State of Bolivia to the United 
Nations presents its compliments to the United Nations Secretariat and, with 
reference to its letter LA/COD/4 of 4 May 2009 regarding the consideration of 
effective measures to enhance the protection, security and safety of diplomatic and 
consular missions and representatives, has the honour to transmit the following 
information: 

 The Ministry of Foreign Affairs and the Ministry of Government of the 
Plurinational State of Bolivia have not to date received any complaints in the 
context of paragraph 10 of General Assembly resolution 63/126. 

 In that regard, given the absence of any such complaints, no special measures 
have been taken beyond those established by the General Command of the Bolivian 
Police in relation to the protection and guarantees provided by the State to 
accredited missions in the Plurinational State of Bolivia. 

 The Permanent Mission of the Plurinational State of Bolivia to the United 
Nations takes this opportunity to convey to the United Nations Secretariat the 
renewed assurances of its highest consideration.  
 

New York, 11 July 2009 
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 Sir, 

 In response to your fax CITE/MBNU/268/09 of 11 May 2009, I should like to 
inform you that neither this Ministry nor the Ministry of Government has received 
any complaints in the context of paragraph 10 of General Assembly resolution 
63/126, concerning serious violations of the protection and security of diplomatic 
and consular missions and representatives, or missions to international organizations 
and their representatives. 

 In that regard, given the absence of any such complaints, no special measures 
have been taken beyond those established by the General Command of the Bolivian 
Police in relation to the protection and guarantees provided by the State to 
accredited missions in the Plurinational State of Bolivia and their representatives. 

 However, it should be mentioned that two demonstrations were held in the 
course of this year, outside the Japanese and Peruvian Embassies, respectively. The 
coordinated presence of an increased number of police officers immediately restored 
calm to the area. 

 I would be grateful if you would transmit this information to the United 
Nations Secretariat. 

 Accept, Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration. 
 
 

(Signed) Hugo Fernández 
Deputy Minister for Foreign Affairs 

 



 

 


